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The Addingham Parish Council meeting held on Monday the 13th June 1949 
      Present  Cr Watson  Cr Wall  Cr Cockshott 

                    Cr Smith    Cr Mrs Ives 
 
It was resolved that Cr Watson take the chair for the meeting 

 
Apologies for absence  Apologies for absence were received from Cr Adams 

(Chairman) Cr Hadley (Vice Chairman) Cr Ives  Cr Lumley Cr Whitaker & Cr 
Walker 
 

It was resolved that the minutes of previous meeting be signed 
 
Allotments It was resolved that the vacant allotment at Newtown be let to Mr EL 

Lawson the rent to (2/6) 2nd February 1950 being reduced to 2/6 
 

    Do        It was resolved that Mr A Readshaws complaint re the spreading of 
weeds in Mr Lodge’s Garden at Newtown be dealt with immediately and that Mr 
Lodge be requested to keep the garden free from Mares tail 

 
Cocken End to Smallbanks Road Culvert A letter was read from Mr W Petty with 

response to the culvert on the road from Cocken End to Smallbanks and it was 
resolved that it be forwarded to the West Riding County Council for attention  
 

War Memorial Plaque Fund  A letter was read from the National Farmers Union 
enclosing a Cheque for £12.1.0 being a Donation from Addingham farmers 
towards the Fund. It was resolved that they be thanked for same. £78.6.6 had 
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War Memorial Plaque Fund  It was resolved that the British Legion (Womens 

Section) be approached to ascertain if they could see their way to contribute to 
this Fund 
 

Straight Lane  It was resolved that the Skipton Rural District Council be asked to 
ascertain who owned this Lane 

 
Street Lighting West side of Ilkley  It was resolved that we write the Ilkley Urban 
District Council stating it would be very much appreciated and serve a useful 

purpose if they lighted all the Lamps on the Main Road, Westerly side of Ilkley to 
Cocken End 
 

Overhanging Hedge Church Street  It was resolved that the overhanging hedge in 
Church Street between the Recreation Ground (Children’s Playing Field) and Mrs 

Mitchell’s be dealt with by the Skipton Rural District Council 
 
Accounts  It was resolved that the following accounts be passed for payment 

      Addingham Old School Trustees Rent 6 months to 30.6.1949    13.10.0 
      Mrs S Pegg   Wages 3 months to 30.6.1949                                16. 8.0 
      Insurance Stamps on above 13 weeks @3/6                                 2. 5.6 

      Mr EH Hood   Cleaning Village well to 31.3.1949                          1. 0.0 
      Bradford Corporation Water Memorial Close 31/2/49                    16.3 



Bradford Corporation Water Old School  Year to 31/3/1950                 12.6 

Skipton RDC Rates Old School to 30.9.1949                                     2.   8.3 
    “        “                Library       “       “                                              3. 12.5 

Thomas Green & Sons Ltd Lawn Mower repair                                19.  9.6 
Ilkley UDC Street Lighting to 31.3.1949                                        106. 14.0 
Yorkshire Electricity Board L. 13.3.1949                                           3.  3.0 

          “”               “      Old School   “                                                 3.19.8 
          “                         Do      12.4.1949                                           2. 0.0 

Mr E Roe   5 week gardening  Memorial Close                                  12. 0.0                
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2 Representatives appointed Addingham Silsden Group School Managers 

    It was resolved that the representatives on the Addingham Silsden Group of 
County primary Managers for the 3 years ended 31st May 1952 be  
   Mrs E Lumley Syke House Farm Addingham and 

   Mr JE Atack   Southfield Terrace Addingham 
 

                                       James Adams 
                                           Chairman 
 


